
 

 

 02 6215 2447 @ woagtravel@finance.gov.au   One Canberra Ave FORREST ACT 

WoAG Travel Advice 2019/02 
QBT Email Outage 

 

Dear Entity Travel Managers,  

 

QBT is currently experiencing intermittent issues with their email system due a Telstra outage. 

Emails sent to QBT during this outage may be suspended and backlogged until the outage is resolved. 

Due to these intermittent issues, QBT’s email responses may be delayed until the backlog is cleared. 

If you need to contact QBT urgently, please call QBT using your entity’s 1300 phone number. 

Advice will be issued early tomorrow morning with an update on this matter. 
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